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Hr. Lud Shahbazian 
628 Studio Roa 
Ridgefield, New Jersey 

Dear Mr. Shahbazian: 

April 27, 1971 

We acknowledge receipt of your friend, 

Mr. John Pascale's letter together with 

his generous contribution to the St. Vartan 

Cathedral in your honor. 

We are sending our official receipt to your 

friend together with a note of thank yo for 

hi s i nter est and generosity. 

Kind regards. 

B. Papazian , Secretary to 
Haik Kavookj i an 


